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President’s Report 
Rob Banks, President 

I have been working with Eileen on the 2009 conference.  Because it is in Kansas, I’m playing a 
more active role than I normally would. 

By the time we meet in Denver, I will have been to North Dakota and Wyoming to attend the 
conference in those states.  I appreciate the help from Al Peterson in North Dakota and Deborah 
McCarthy in Wyoming.  If everything goes as planned I will have visited Eileen in Billings 
between the conferences and stopped in Kearny to visit Sharon Osenga on my way home. 

I will be attending the Arizona conference December 8-10.  Shirley Condit has been working 
with Angela Creel-Erb, President of AzLA to help make arrangements for me.  I appreciate the 
assistance from all the state reps and their state associations. 

It is amazing how fast the time flies.  This year is going so quickly and there is so much more to 
get done.  Thank you to everyone who has helped to this point. 

 


